
Audience Committee Meeting Report 
Executive Committee Meeting – Monday, March 11, 2024 
 
The Audience Committee last met on Monday, March 4 via Zoom. We continued our 
discussion of the Concert Truck performances and how to engage audiences both at the 
events and to get them to return to the CIPC. As always, it was a lively discussion with a lot of 
great ideas. We will continue to explore them across the coming months as we meet.  
 
Our next meeting will be in early April, the date is not yet set. At this meeting, we plan to 
discuss pre-concert talks and lunchtime talks during the CIPC. Specifically, what local people 
would be a good fit to give these talks and what topics would be engaging for the competition 
audience. We are looking to make this summer’s CIPC a memorable and exciting event for all 
who attend, and we are well on our way! 
 
Submitted by, 
Corey Knick, Staff Liaison 
 
 


